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From: Jim & Joanne Hintz [mailto:jimhintz@frontier.com] 2SlL Attn ^^^ ^IV 
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 9:16 PM ^^vG^f . 
To: Puco ContactOPSB ' ^ " l U ^ l ^ 
Subject: case #13-0990-EL-BGN P I i n 

Attention; OPSB 

OPSB Members and Voting Board Member Chairman Thomas W. Johnson: 

We have been residents of the Greenwich Township for forty-six years and knew it as a lovely 
agricultural area. We are highly opposed to the proposed 25 wind turbines in our area. 

The reasons are the noise, the impact on wildlife, property values and all around safety. The 
Greenwich Neighbors United are urging you to please not allow these wind turbines to be erected. Please 
vote no. There were many property owners that were not aware of this proposal and we need to at least 
have another meeting to voice our opinion. We are hopeful that another hearing will allow for questions to 
be answered in regard to the concerns of this Wind Park. 

Thank you. 

Jim and Joanne Hintz 
8 Countryside Drive 
Greenwich, Ohio 44837 
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